
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

 

November  

Monday 6th—Year 6 Elham class trip 

Wednesday 8th—Parent Consultations 

 - Odd Socks Day 

Thursday 9th—Parent Consultations  

Friday 10th—Year 6 Cenotaph class trip 

Friday 17th—Children in Need 

Friday 24th—Non-uniform day 

Tuesday 28th—Year R & 6 NCMP Height and 

weight screening 

December 

Friday 1st—Chocolate Challenge 

Monday 4th—Years 1 & 2 Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Tuesday 5th— Years 1 & 2 Christmas play 9:30am 

 - Year 3 trip to Canterbury Cathedral  

Wednesday  6th—Year R Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Thursday 7th—Year R Christmas Play 9:30am 

 - Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert in the evening 

Friday 8th—Christmas Fayre 3:00pm 

Wednesday 13th—Flu Immunisations 

 - Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper day  

Thursday 14th—Class Christmas Parties  

Friday 15th—End of Term 2 

 

 

 

 
 

In the school hall 

Wednesday 8th November 
Thursday 9th November 

At the meeting, you will receive a ’Conduct and 
Attitudes Report’ for your child to update you on 

how they’ve settled into their class. This is our 
revised format for years 1-6. A full school report 

will be issued in the summer term. 

 If you need a reminder of your time and date, 
please contact the  school office. 

Our SENCo team are also available for meeting on 
these evenings, please contact the school office to 

book.

 



Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

 

Working with Parents 

 

Did you know St Martin's are working towards the Leading Parent Partnership Award? This looks at ways 
we can forge strong links with our parents and the wider community. We launched this last year, and 
ideas gathered from parent surveys and our coffee mornings 
were used to inform improvements we have made, which include: 
more frequent surveys to gather parent feedback; increasing our 

offer of courses for parents; and trying to provide at least 2 weeks' 
notice for all events and trips wherever possible. We are also 
currently working with the NELFT Wellbeing Team to further improve our offer to families - look out for 
more information on this soon! We look forward to seeing parents at our consultations next week and 

 

 

 

 

Please keep a look out for all our flyers that will be sent via email and also posted on Facebook.  

NCMP Height and Weight Screening 
Years R and 6 on 28th November 2023 

 
Please remember that you have the option to opt your child out of this 
screening if you would like to. Please follow the details that was sent to 

you via email on 12/10/23.

 

Flu Immunisation 

Please visit https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/ scroll down and click on the blue button labelled “Immunisations” to 
complete the form. The consent form can be translated into other languages using a clickable button at the 

bottom of the consent form page.  
The E-Consent portal deadline for your school’s immunisation session is 11:59pm on 07/12/2023.

https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/

